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NORTH CAROLINA UTILITIES COMMISSION 
ANNOUNCES NEW ASSISTANT DIRECTOR OF OPERATIONS DIVISION 

Raleigh, N.C. – The North Carolina Utilities Commission today announced the 
appointment of Nathan Barber to Assistant Director of the Operations Division effective 
June 9, 2025. As Assistant Director of the Operations Division, Barber will oversee the 
Operations Division’s daily operations and advise Commissioners and Commission Staff 
on complex financial and technical matters. 

Barber joined the Commission Staff in January 2018 as a Financial Analyst and has 
served as a Manager of Rates and Regulatory Analysis within the Operations Division 
since January 2022. Prior to joining the Commission Staff, Barber worked in the 
investment management industry, most recently at Morgan Creek Capital Management 
in Chapel Hill. 

A native of Winston-Salem, N.C., Barber earned a Bachelor of Science in Business 
Administration and Math Decision Science from the University of North Carolina at Chapel 
Hill and is a CFA Charterholder. 
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